February 4, 2009

Mr. Gary Milby

Hardin County Schools

65 W.A. Jenkins Road
Elizabethtown, Kentucky 42701

Re: Hardin County Middle School
SCB Project No. 0719

Dear Gary:

Sherman Carter Barnhart will be presenting at the board meeting on Thursday, February 19, at which time
we will be reporting on the construction progress of the North Middle School project. We are unable to
attach construction progress meeting minutes because the progress meeting has been rescheduled due to
severe weather conditions.

SCB will also be secking Division 17 (Technology Components) Bid Package approval from the school
board for this project. We request that the school board make a motion to approve the Division 17 bid
package for final submittal to KDE prior to bidding. A final coordination meeting was held on Thursday,
February 5, 2009 with Gary Milby, Steve Boone, and Bruce Haggerty to finalize the bid package.

If you have any questions or comments about this information, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

My% AIA

Project Architect

c Kenny Stanfield




